Gity of New Podford

IN COMMITTEE

December 6, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Thursday, November 17, 2022, considered a
WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting, that Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell advise the
Council as to why he instructed Election Commissioner Manuel DeBrito to mail November 2022
General Election postcards to registered voters in the City of New Bedford; and further, that
Interim Chtef Financial Officer Michael Gagne advise the Council as to where the funding for the
postage for said mailing was allocated in the FY2023 budget. (To be Referred to the Mayor
Jonathan F. Mitchell, Chief Financial Officer Michael Gagne and the Committee on Finance.)
(Ref’d 10/27/2022)

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councilior Burgo, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Morad, requesting, that Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell advise the Council as to why he
instructed Election Commissioner Manuel DeBrito to mail November 2022 General Election
postcards to registered voters in the City of New Bedford; and further, that Interim Chief
Financial Officer Michael Gagne advise the Council as to where the funding for the postage for
said mailing was allocated in the FY2023 budget. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Councillor William Brad Markey, Chairman
WBM: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
October 27, 2022

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell advise the Council as
to why he instructed Election Commissioner Manuel DeBrito to mail November 2022 General
Election postcards to registered voters in the City of New Bedford; and further, that Interim
Chief Financial Officer Michael Gagne advise the Council as to where the funding for the
postage for said mailing was allocated in the FY2023 budget. (To be Referred to the Mayor
Jonathan F. Mitchell, Chief Financial Officer Michael Gagne and the Committee on Finance.)

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large



